Carolyn Purdy

Subject: Saving Lake Pillsbury

From: Jim Chapin [mailto:jimtchapin@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 2:01 PM

To: Carolyn Purdy <Carolyn.Purdy@lakecountyca.gov>
Subject: Saving Lake Pillsbury

Carolyn,

We are cabin owners at Lake Pillsbury. | urge Lake County to join the coalition to preserve the lake. It is an extremely
important water resource for thousands of people and businesses of all kinds throughout Lake, Mendocino, Humbolt
and Sonoma counties. It is also essential for the endangered bald eagles and ospreys and the tule elk. If it is so important
for the trout and salmon to go beyond the dam a fish ladder can be built, like they have done and many other dams. It
just make common sense to preserve that dam.

Jim Chapin



